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Thank you, Mr. President.

Italy welcomes the Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs, H.E. Miro Cerar, and the delegation of Slovenia and thank them for their national report and presentation.
Italy welcomes the ratification of the Council of Europe Convention on preventing and combating violence against women and domestic violence. We appreciate Slovenia’s commitment to the promotion of human rights education and training both at national and at international level. Italy also welcomes Slovenia’s  efforts to combat trafficking in human beings and to address the issue of child early and forced marriage in the Roma community.

Italy recommends Slovenia to:

· continue to devote great attention to the effective implementation of the existing legislative framework on the use of the minority language, with particular reference to the availability of bilingual personnel in public services, offices and the media.
Italy wishes Slovenia  a successful UPR.

Thank you.
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